## Mark Gordon, Governor

## **Department of Environmental Quality**

To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming's environment for the benefit of current and future generations.





Todd Parfitt, Director

August 28, 2019

Dan Heilig Wyoming Outdoor Council 262 Lincoln St. Lander, WY 82520

Iill Morrison Powder River Basin Resource Council 934 N. Main St. Sheridan, WY 82801

Response to "Complaint and Request for Investigation" Re:

Dear Mr. Heilig and Ms. Morrison,

Thank you for your letter dated August 15, 2019 requesting the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality (WDEQ) initiate an investigation into alleged violations pursuant to W.S. 35-11-701. This letter serves as acknowledgement that WDEQ has promptly initiated an investigation into your allegations.

Upon completion of the investigation, the Department will take any necessary and appropriate actions.

Sincerely,

Todd Parfitt

Director

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality

Cc: Beth Callaway, Policy Advisor, Office of the Governor

Kelly Shaw, Assistant Attorney General, Attorney General's Office

Brian Nesvik, Director, Wyoming Game & Fish Department

Kevin Frederick, Administrator, Water Quality Division, WDEQ